Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
The Florida Board of Professional Engineers announces its Probable Cause Panel will take up cases for Reconsideration at its regularly scheduled meeting. Although the Reconsiderations are open to the public, portions of the Probable Cause Panel meeting will be closed consistent with law.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, November 16, 2006, 9:00 a.m.

PLACE: Conference Call Number: 1(866)895-8146, Passcode 5210500. Florida Board of Professional Engineers, 2507 Callaway Road, Suite 200, Tallahassee, FL 32303.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Probable Cause Panel will take up cases for Reconsideration at its regularly scheduled meeting.

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting, they will need a record of the proceedings, and for such purposes they may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record will include the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be made.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this meeting is asked to advise the Board at least forty-eight (48) hours before the meeting by contacting Paul J. Martin at (850)521-0500.
